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This liaison answers TSAG-LS19.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG15.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg15-oLS-00210.docx.
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	Abstract:
	This LS contains the reply of ITU-T SG15 to TSAG on proposed ITU-T Focus Group on Quantum Information Technology for Networks (FG-QIT4N)  


This liaison answers TSAG-LS19 -E.
ITU-T Study Group 15 would like to thank TSAG for its liaison statement TSAG-LS19 -E posted as SG15-TD248/GEN on proposed ITU-T Focus Group on Quantum Information Technology for Networks (FG-QIT4N). 

ITU-T SG15 has reviewed the above liaison statement during its meeting in Geneva, 1-12 July 2019 and, while SG15 has received a number of contributions on the topic of Quantum Key distribution, we do not have any activities on quantum matters to report at this stage and no further comments or additional suggestions. 

ITU-T SG15 looks forward to further cooperation with TSAG.
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